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Oceania is refusing to listen to your claims and has decided to rush through a sub-standard agreement.
We must stand together and vote NO to make Oceania return to the negotiating table with a fair offer.
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In 2022, ground crew at Menzies and Dnata stood together across the country to negotiate pay
increases as high as 17.2% and received huge job security improvements as a result.

It's now time for Oceania members to do the same. Make it clear that your claims must be taken
seriously by VOTING NO.
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